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EXHIBIT “D”



BRUCE A. LAWSON
4515 SOUTH SKYLINE ROAD

CASPER, WYOMING 82604
307265-0373

April 22, 2008

Mr. Don Chapin

Chapin & Dixon LLP
104 South Wolcott

Suite 600

Casper, Wyoming 82601

RE: Notice of Intent to Locate Placer Mining Claims
TTT Ranch Company

Dear Don:

| am taking this opportunity to provide you with some information concerning the Notice of
Intent to Locate (NOITL) which | submitted to the TTT Ranch Company (TTT).

| have enclosed for your information a complete copy of the NOITL, including a map
illustrating the lands included under the NOITL, which [ sentto TTT on April 7, 2008.
Additionally, | have enclosed information from the Wyoming Bureau of Land Management
website which explains the requirements and purpose of the NOITL. The NOITL is simply
a notification process required by the BLM prior to locating mining claims on split estate

lands.

My plans to locate these placer mining claims in strictly personal on my part. These claims
are very speculative and long term in nature. | am locating these claims as “association
claims”, consisting of eight (8) claimants, which include my immediate family members -
my father and mother, my sister Leslie, my brother, my children, etc.

Proposed activities as listed on the NOITL form will consist of locating and staking the eight
(8) claim corners with steel fence posts. | will not be conducting any exploration activities
on these lands nor do | have any plans to develop any minerals on these claims should
they exist. My intent is to someday possibly lease these claims to a mining company should
the claims prove to contain any bentonite deposits.

Additionally, | was in error when | suggested that | could include Jim Crossingham as a
claimant. | am limited to eight (8) claimants on each of these one hundred sixty acre claims
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(20 acres per claimant) and | have reached the limit of eight claimants with the inclusion
of my immediate family members.

If you should have any questions concerning this information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 265-0373.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Lawson

Enclosures




